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April 7, 2010

TESTIMONY OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION, INTERNATIONAL & INTERGOVERNMENTAL
AFFAIRS

GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE NO. 389,
SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE MEDICAL
ADVISORY BOARD, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, EUGENE A. H. MAGNIER MD, FOR
A TERM TO EXPIRE 6-30-2014

The Department of Transportation supports the confirmation of Dr. Eugene A. H. Magnier’s
second term appointment to the Medical Advisory Board.

Dr. Magnier retired from private practice in 2008. He remains a member of the American Heart
Association, the American Society of Echocardiography, the American Medical Association and
the Hawaii Medical Association. His decades of experience in cardiology provides the Medical
Advisory Board with the ability to determine if a person has a physical condition that may impair
their driving skills. His active participation at board meetings gives us the insight needed to keep
our roads and drivers safe.

Dr. Magnier received his medical education from the Temple University School of Medicine,
completed his internship at the U.S. Public Health Service Hospital in New Orleans and his
residency at the Medical College of Pennsylvania.

The Department of Transportation respectfully requests that this committee confirms Dr.
Magnier to the Medical Advisory Board.



